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Date 7th December 2017 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/17/11/13. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
CQC warning notices 
  
Please disclose for each of the following years: 
  
2009/10 
2010/11 
2011/12 
2012/13 
2013/14 
2014/15 
2015/16 
2016/17 
  
1.    How many warning notices did the trust receive from the Care Quality Commission? 
2.    To which regulations did each of the warning notices relate?  
3.    Please disclose copies of the letters, including Section 29A letters, from the CQC 
informing the trust of these warning notices 
 
All of the above is publicly available and can be found on the CQC website via the following link 
http://www.cqc.org.uk/location/RYD6A/reports  
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS 
Foundation Trust 

Nexus House 
Gatwick Road 

    Crawley 
RH10 9BG 
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